Preschool Inclusion Team

Meeting Notes January 20, 2016

<u>Attendees</u>: Ann McSweeney, Aimee Johnson, Wendy Hankin, Maureen Murgo, Jennifer Anderson via phone.

After feedback from site visits were shared, there was some discussion on the benefits of a morning vs. afternoon program. The numbers and cost of the running a preschool inclusion program in Auburn seem to be consistent for the 2016-2017 school year. Thus, we have enough identified students that would benefit by from this service. There was discussion about the benefits of having the AVS principal and a kindergarten teacher attend the next meeting as we will be working on more specifics of the program that will be presented to the School Board. Given the proposed school addition/renovation bond, the preschool team will reconvene after elections. If the bond passes, we would need to explore how construction would impact space. If the bond does not pass, we could move forward given our current numbers and space. A March $31^{\rm st}$ date was set.